


Step out with some cool style in 
this awesome polo t-shirt from 
parx. Masterfully crafted in 
premium poly cotton for superb 
softness and wear comfort, it is 

designed with a fashionable fit 
to complement your body well 

Available sizes
XS S M L XL XXL 3XL

44 46 4836 38 40 42

M r p : 1499 / color: blue

PARX POLY COTTON
FEMALE T-SHIRT



Step out with some cool style in 
this awesome polo t-shirt from 
parx. Masterfully crafted in 
premium poly cotton for superb 
softness and wear comfort, it is 

designed with a fashionable fit 
to complement your body well 

Available sizes
XS S M L XL XXL 3XL

44 46 4836 38 40 42

M r p : 1499 / color: grey

PARX POLY COTTON
FEMALE T-SHIRT



Step out with some cool style in 
this awesome polo t-shirt from 
parx. Masterfully crafted in 
premium poly cotton for superb 
softness and wear comfort, it is 

designed with a fashionable fit 
to complement your body well 

Available sizes
XS S M L XL XXL 3XL

44 46 4836 38 40 42

M r p : 1499 / color: black

PARX POLY COTTON
FEMALE T-SHIRT



Step out with some cool style in 
this awesome polo t-shirt from 
parx. Masterfully crafted in 
premium poly cotton for superb 
softness and wear comfort, it is 

designed with a fashionable fit 
to complement your body well 

Available sizes
XS S M L XL XXL 3XL

44 46 4836 38 40 42

M r p : 1499 / color: white

PARX POLY COTTON
FEMALE T-SHIRT


